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Sue Pelley 
 
The following activities have been undertaken since our June 2019 Meeting. 
 

1. Reviewed Region 4 Standing Rules. 
 

2. Reviewed Ohio Heartland Standing Rules (done by committee member Susie Fintz) 
A.  Response sent with suggestions for Ohio Heartland to implement 

On August 20th.  Waiting for their response. 
 

3.  Assisted Bonnie Joseph, Ohio Heartland President, with various Grant submission 
Questions. 
 

4.  Reviewed proposed “guidelines” for Bev Miller Leadership Award.  Working on timeline 
For presentation to the region.  Intend to announce/review at Singing Summit. 
 

5.  In depth review of Region 4 Survey responses.  As a result, will present several 
Ideas for RMT consideration at August Zoom meeting. 
 

6.  Dealt with RMT election issue.  Lengthy phone call with Marilyn Cox (a lifesaver).  As 
A result, Wendy Gillette (Nomination Committee) submitted all necessary paperwork 
To SAI for Kim Wonders as our Educational Coordinator.  Deadline for submission is October 
1st.  Wendy submitted all to SAI August 10th. 
 

7.  Wrote R4 member newsletter to update membership on “what’s going on in the region”. 
 

8. Worked with Kristie (Marketing) on pep rally items for our NOLA competitors.  Ribbons have 
been orders as well as a variety of other materials. 
 

9. Ordered good luck Feng Shui charms to present to all NOLA competitors at Pep Rally. 
 

10. Sending notice to all R4 members about time/location for NOLA pep rally. 
Tuesday, September 17th – 6:55 – 7:05 time frame –  Marriott Mardi Gras Salone E 
TuneTown is “giving up last 5 minutes of their rehearsal/SVC giving up the first 5 
minutes of their time.  They are sharing a rehearsal room.  Hopefully all competing 
Quartets will be attending.  Neither chorus intends to sing during the Pep Rally, but 
would rather have R4 members attend rehearsals.  ALL RMT members attending need to 
be at hotel by 6:30 to help with various presentations. 

 
 

  


